
B & T Club Timetable of Activities for Spring 1 Term 2024 
 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

8.1.2024 Outside play 
 
Crafts - Colouring/junk 
modelling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 
 

Outside playground 
games 
 
Crafts- colouring / junk 
modelling. 
 
TV programme 
 
Inside play 
 

Patio games 
 
Crafts -Colouring, junk 
modelling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 
 
 

Hall games – basketball 
 
Crafts- Colouring /junk 
modelling 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 
 

Outside play 
 
Crafts -  Painting, Junk 
modelling 
 
Film 
 
Inside play 

15.1.2024 Outside play. 
 
Crafts Colouring, bug 
making, junk modelling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 
 

Outside playground 
games. 
 
Crafts colouring, bug 
making, junk modelling. 
 
TV programme. 
 
Inside play 

Patio games 
 
Crafts colouring, bug 
making, junk modelling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Hall games - dodgeball 
 
Crafts – colouring, bug 
making, junk modeling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Outside play 
 
Crafts- Painting, bug 
making, junk modelling. 
 
Film 
 
Inside play 

22.1.2024 Outside play 
 
Crafts- colouring, 
Hammer Beads, junk 
modelling. 
 
Just dance 
 
Inside play 

Outside playground 
games. 
 
Crafts- 
colouring,,Hammer 
Beads, junk modelling. 
 
Quiz 
 
TV programme 
 
Inside play 

Patio games 
 
Crafts- colouring, 
Hammer Beads, junk 
modelling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Hall games – Maze tag 
 
Crafts – colouring, 
Hammer Beads, junk 
modelling. 
 
Quiz 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Outside play. 
 
Craft- Painting, Hammer 
Beads, junk modelling. 
 
Film 
 
Inside play 



B & T Club Timetable of Activities for Spring 1 Term 2024 
 

 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY 

29.1.2024 Outside play 
 
Crafts- colouring, rock 
painting, junk 
modelling. 
 
Just Dance. 
 
Inside play 

Outside playground  
games. 
 
Crafts- colouring, rock 
panting, junk modelling. 
 
TV programme 
 
Inside play 
 

Patio games 
 
Crafts- colouring, junk 
modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
Just Dance. 
 
Inside play 

Hall games- Capture the 
Flag. 
 
Crafts- colouring, rock 
painting, junk 
modelling. 
 
Just dance. 
 
Inside play 

Outside play 
 
Crafts- Painting, junk 
modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
Film. 
 
Inside play 

5.2.2024 Outside play 
 
Crafts-colouring, junk 
modelling, rock painting 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Outside playground 
games 
 
Crafts- colouring, 
 junk modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
TV programme.  
 
Inside play 

Patio games 
 
Crafts- colouring, rock 
painting, junk 
modelling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Hall games – Badminton 
 
Crafts – colouring, junk 
modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
Just Dance. 
 
Inside play 

Outside play 
 
Crafts- Painting, junk 
modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
Film 
 
Inside play 

12.2.2024 Outside play 
 
Crafts-colouring, junk 
modelling, rock painting 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Outside playground 
games 
 
Crafts- colouring, 
 junk modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
TV programme.  
 
Inside play 

Patio games 
 
Crafts- colouring, rock 
painting, junk 
modelling. 
 
Just Dance 
 
Inside play 

Hall games – Crab 
football/slap ball. 
 
Crafts – colouring, junk 
modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
Just Dance. 
 
Inside play 

Outside play 
 
Crafts- Painting, junk 
modelling, rock 
painting. 
 
Film 
 
Inside play 

 

Please be aware that there may be occasions where planned activities are altered due to the weather or resources available on the day. 


